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Dear Parents,

Re: Year 5/6 trip to York on 24th September

Our Creative Curriculum topic for this term is “From Bean to Bar” which is a study of chocolate – to include the history of chocolate, where it comes from, how it is made etc.

To enhance our studies I have organised a trip to York’s Chocolate Story on Tuesday 24th September.  The cost of the trip is £10.00 and this will include entry to the attraction and transport.  The cost of the trip has been kindly subsidised by The Friends of Steeton Primary School.

Children will need to be in school for 7.45 am, ready for a prompt departure at 8 am.
We hope to be back in school for normal home time at 3.30 pm, traffic permitting.

The children will need to wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch. If your child is on Free School Meals then a lunch pack can be provided by school, but this must be requested on your reply slip below.  Children can bring up to £5.00 spending money but this is not compulsory.

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. S. Wheeler
Key Stage 2 Coordinator

STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

I give permission for my child to take part in trip to York on Tuesday 24th September and accept all the arrangements made by the school.

I enclose £10.00 towards the cost of the trip. 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………

